
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, February 4, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

Resources for Families and Students: This link provides resources regarding

educational, safety, mental health, and food security programs available for

students and their families pursuant to Public Act-21-46. It is also available

through the COVID page on the website.

Eversource provides energy programs that can assist families and staff who may

be experiencing challenges with their energy bills. Please see the attached flyers in

English and espanol.

Library News: February is Black History Month.  Be sure to check out our

extensive collection of great books on famous African Americans by clicking on

this link: African Americans. Remember that your child's login credentials are the

first initial of your child’s first name and full last name (lowercase with no

spaces); the password is nces. Happy Reading!

The Douglas Library Invites You: Join your

local library tomorrow, Saturday, February

5th, at 10:30 AM for stories with Cindy,

snacks, and a goody bag. Come and visit your

hometown library!

Be well,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Act_21-46_Resources_for_Families_and_Students.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18XLgxUT2Se5xjD9k4eATMHd1UbJBYph6AWOGo4fzatw/edit?usp=sharing
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:74819172-38d7-470b-9319-dda530d616a2
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/19834/search/all?q=African%20Americans&ists=1&activeMenu=HOME

